NOTICE
08.03.2017

With reference to our earlier mail dated 17.02.2017 regarding postponement of interview for
the post of Executive Engineer (Civil), it is to inform you that the interview for the said post
is re-scheduled to be held on 21.03.2017 at 03:00 p.m. in Room No. 201, Near VC Office.

Admn. Block, Jawaharlal Nehru University.

D.R.(Admn.)
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